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SUMMARY OF ONLINE INPUT AND SURVEY COMMENTS 
April 2019 – June 2019  
 
SUMMARY INTRO 
The Anne Arundel County Office of Planning and Zoning and the Citizen Advisory Committee 
held a series of 17 Visioning Meetings in communities throughout the County in April through June, 
with citizen input activities that will help shape the Vision for Plan2040. Each of the 17 meetings 
featured three open house-style activities:  

1. a review and input of boundaries for over 40 communities in the County,  
2. rating priorities for non-implemented recommendations from the Small Area Plans (SAP) 

and the 2009 General Development Plan (GDP), and  
3. a Visioning Survey with four questions for participants to share their vision for the future of 

the County  
a. What is special about your community? 
b. What has changed in the last 15 years? 
c. What needs improvement? 
d. What should your community look like in 20 years? 

 
For each meeting, an online survey matched the three activities of the Visioning Meetings, allowing 
participants who could not attend a live meeting to provide their input. 
 
The following is a summary of the input and comments from the online surveys from Glen Burnie, 
with highlights of the top or most frequently received comments. 
  
Visit the Plan2040 website for detailed data from each of the 17 Visioning Meetings. 
 
GLEN BURNIE 
Boundary Review 
There were no Boundary review comments for Glen Burnie. 
 
Vision Survey 
Online respondents stated that what is special about their community is the community association, 
although everyone can do more for residents in the community. Respondents would like to see Glen 
Burnie become a destination for the County. What has changed over the last 15 years is the 
population becoming more diverse and a need for more services to address those are who are 
moving and migrating to the area. What needs improvement is traffic and the condition of 
neighborhood roads, trash reduction, landscaping and the general appearance of shopping centers, 
and public water access are other areas that need to be improved. What the community should look 
like in 20 years is a community that addresses the needs of residents and provides more attention to 
infrastructure and a beautification plan. Also, the intersection of Route 214 and Route 2 should be 
buffered with trees, more compact development should be created like TODs and village centers, 
and more public recreation centers should be created. 
 
SAP & GDP Recommendations Survey  
There were no SAP or GDP recommendation survey votes for Glen Burnie. 
 

http://www.aacounty.org/plan2040

